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Paul has been involved with the LOHP since 2002 and lives in a village within the LOHP core 

area.  Since leaving university with a degree in Plant Physiology he has worked for 42 years 

in the agricultural supply industry, particularly in the seed production sector. At present his 

position is as a national seed and crop development manager for a major national 

agricultural merchant. In this role he is very involved with advising farmers on conservation 

activity, stewardship schemes and conservation training. He is very involved in two family 

farming businesses, both of which have a significant wildlife conservation activity.  

 


